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CELEBRATE WITH THE
COTSEN INSTITUTE OF ARCHAEOLOGY AT UCLA

BACKDIRT

WWW.IOA.UCLA.EDU/BACKDIRT LATEST IN THE LABS

Backdirt, which began as a newsletter in WWW.IOA.UCLA.EDU/NEWS

1973, is the annual review providing
insight into news, research, and Learn what goes on in our labs!
activities of the Institute. Dig into recent
issues of Backdirt on our website!

CIOA PRESS
WWW.I0A.UCLA.EDU/PRESS

LEARN THE TODLS Almost 100 of our titles can now be

read for free online! Check out
WWW.DAL.UCLA.EDU eScholarship to see the titles, or our
website to learn more about publishing
with the Cotsen Institute of

Explore the digital tools archaeologists

are putting to use in their research today. Archaeology Press

INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE? CONTACT US AT
OUTREACH@IOA.UCLA.EDU

Can you find the trowels on this page? Trowel graphic by Blake Kimmel from the Noun Project.
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